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United States Department of the Interior %&

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Carlsbad Field Office TAKE PRIDE"
620 E. Greene St. NAMERICA
Carlsbad, NM 88220-6292

In Reply Refer To:
NM-01148
3162.4 (522)

AUG 1 1 2005

Bass Enterprises Production Co.
- P. 0. Box 2760
Midland, TX 79702

Re:  Cancellation of the Big Eddy Unit #149
NM-01148

Gentlemen:

Cindi Goodman spoke to Betty Hill on August 10, 2005 about your desire to cancel the APD for
the Big Eddy Unit #149 well, approved August 2, 2005, located 660'/N & 660"E, Section 32,
T.21S., R.28E., Eddy County, New Mexico. Ms. Goodman also sent an E-Mail message on
August 11, 2005 expressing this desire to cancel the APD. Therefore, please accept this letter as
confimation of the cancellation of this APD.

Russell E. Sorensen
Assistant Field Manager
Lands & Minerals



